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CONTOOCOOK VILLAGE PRECINCT COMMISSIONERS 
PUBLIC MEETING MINUTES 
AUGUST 7, 2018 – 6:00 PM 

SLUSSER CENTER 
 

 
I. CALL TO ORDER 

Commissioner Chapin called this regular meeting of the Contoocook Village Precinct 
Commissioners to order at 6:00 p.m. on Tuesday, August 7, 2018, at the Slusser Center. 
 
Commissioners Present: William Chapin, Chris Boudette, Tom Yestramski 
Absent:  
 
Public Present: Kathy Donohoe, Kent Barton, Jason Ekstrom 
 

II. PUBLIC APPOINTMENT 
a. Jason Ekstrom was present to discuss the ATV trails on and around the Precinct property and 

Bear Pond. Discussion ensued regarding maintenance, vehicle usage, and all agreed the same 
trails are good for 2019 ATV season. 

 
III. OPERATIONS 

a. Discussion ensued regarding water production. All is looking good. 
b. An issue on Maple Street has been fixed. 
c. Discussion ensued regarding a bad curb stop at the new connection for the house across from 

the post office on Park Ave which is being addressed. 
d. Linda Kimball has a leak. The curb stop cannot be utilized due to pavement. This is being 

addressed. 
 

IV. OTHER 
a. Dedication of the precinct building on Kearsarge Ave to Steve Clough went very well. 

Approximately 20+ attendees for the ceremony. Building is now named the Stephen F. Clough 
Memorial Precinct building. 

 
V. ADJOURNMENT 

a. Commissioner Yestramski made a motion, seconded by Commissioner Boudette, to adjourn the 
meeting. 

b. VOTE: Yestramski, Boudette and Chapin voting in favor of the motion; no votes against 
c. MOTION APPROVED 3-0; meeting adjourned at 7:05pm 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Steve Lux Jr. 
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